
  
NORTH MUSKEGON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education 
Regular Meeting 

NM City Hall 
June 9, 2025 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

Secretary, Lisa Winter, called the Regular Board meeting of the North Muskegon Board of Education to 
order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: L. Winter, L. Potts, K. Senkow and S. Burmeister  
 
ABSENT: S. Bliss, B. Scheerer, and C. Nedeau 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
       Kristie Hall, Jon Allen, Jenn Schultz, Melanie Wymer, Tom Burmeister, Heather Bloomquist, 
Alexandria Wheeler, Christian Wheeler, Sara Gonzalez, Jennifer Sutton, Alyssa Russell, LeeAnn Lawie, Khim 
Rossiter, Demere Ramey, and Niteda Langworthy. 
 

Consent Agenda 
It was moved by S. Burmeister supported by K. Senkow to approve the consent agenda as presented.    
Motion approved by all board members. 
 

Public Comments 
None 

 
New Business 

6.9.25 – 676 – School Of Choice Lottery 
All grades that needed to have a draw, names were in an envelope.  Lisa Winter drew names as Lisa Potts 
and Kristie Hall recorded the order. 
 
6.9.25 - 677 – Acceptance of the 2025-2026 School of Choice Applicants 
It was moved by L. Potts, supported by S. Burmeister to accept the 2025-2026 School of Choice Applicants 
as presented. Motion approved by all board members.   
 
6.9.25 – 678 – Approval of Hiring Elementary Teacher Kylee Reinke 
It was moved by K. Senkow, supported by L. Potts to approve of the Hiring of Elementary Teacher Kylee 
Reinke as presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
6.9.25 – 679 – Approval of Choir/Orchestra Disney 2026 Trip 
It was moved by L. Potts, supported by K. Senkow to approve the Choir/Orchestra Disney 2026 Trip as 
presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
6.9.25 – 680 – Approval to Purchase Used Bus 
It was moved by K. Senkow, supported by L. Potts to approve the Purchase of a Used Bus as presented.    
Motion approved by all board members. 
 



Reminder to all: 
June through August School Board meetings will be help at North Muskegon City Hall due to all the 
Construction happening in the school building. 
 
Board Comments 
K. Senkow – Kim thanked the City of NM for letting us use their space and welcomed all the new 
Norsemen. 
L. Potts– Lisa thanked the City of NM for letting us use their space and welcomed all the new Norsemen 
families.  Lisa congratulated all on the end of the school year and thanked the MS/HS staff for all their work 
packing up their rooms. 
L. Winter – Lisa thanked the City of NM for letting us use their space and welcomed all the new Norsemen.  
Lisa welcomed Kylee to NM Staff 
S. Burmeister – Sue thanked the City of NM for letting us use their space and welcomed all the new 
Norsemen.  Sue also visited the baseball field and commented it’s looking great. 
 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business before the Board of Education, Lisa Winter, Secretary, adjourned the 
meeting at 6:29 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kristie Hall, Recording Secretary   
Lisa Winter, Secretary Board of Education 


